
SAPCPGA Match Report – the final 

 

With our Division 2 and 3 teams not making it through to the finals, it was up to our elite Division 1 

team, who did make it through to the finals of the SA Public Course Pennants Golf Association 

(SAPCPGA) competition this year.  Unfortunately our team lost narrowly, although we finished the 

match against Regency Park tied at 4-4, we lost on a hole countback 23-15. 

Winners on the day were; Alex Martinson (3 and 2), Jason Mylroie (4 and 2), Chris Watson (2 and 

1) and Barry Smith, with a splendid 6 and 5 victory.  Those who were not winners were, Chantha 

Kong, John Filmalter, Oscar Moss and Steve Darch. 

At the presentation event after golf, Jonathan Gravenor received his award from the Association 

for the Player of the Year for Division 2. 

There will be a NAGC presentation evening to celebrate our achievements this season in the 

SAPCPGA event.  Our Division 1 team made the final and our Division 2 and 3 teams just missed 

out on the finals, finishing third on the ladder.  This event will take place on Sat March 21st at the 

Estonia Club on Jeffcott Street, it’s just $10 for a lamb BBQ, salad with cheese and coffee for 

afters.  If you fancy coming along just get in touch with someone you think you should get in touch 

with to join us. 

The next instalment of these reports starts when we take on our opponents today, Regency Park. 

A ‘friendly’ home match on Sunday April 19th, this is in preparation for our Golf Australia Pennant 

season which starts in May. 

Thanks to all who supported the teams during the season, you know who you are. 

 


